
Dawn Jewell is the South Platte Basin Water Resources
Supervisor for the City of Aurora. She has worked in Water
Resources, focusing on the South Platte River, for the Aurora
Water Department since 2007. Her focus has been on building
relationships with Aurora’s partners in the agricultural,
municipal, industrial, environmental, and recreational
communities while looking for sustainable options for long-
term growth for the City of Aurora, a city of over 370,000
people. Dawn holds a Bachelor of Science in Land Use with an
emphasis in environment and resources from Metro State
University and is a 2014 alumnus of the Water Education
Colorado Water Leaders Program. She serves on the boards
for the Brighton and New Brantner Extension Ditch
Companies and has been on the DARCA board for 3 years.
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